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Cleves Primary School Newsletter 
 

Care, Commitment, Courtesy, Consideration and Cooperation 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we reach the end of another academic year, I want to take a moment to reflect on our collective achievements and express my 
heartfelt gratitude to everyone who has contributed to our school’s success.  
 
This year has been filled with remarkable accomplishments. Our students have excelled academically, artistically, and athletically. Nota-
ble highlights include our outstanding  Year 6 production, World of Work week, our termly performances and the performances of our 
Commonwealth Choir.  
 
The strength of our Cleves community has been evident in the way we have supported each other. From the dedicated efforts of our 
teachers and staff to the unwavering support of parents and carers, our collaborative spirit has been truly inspiring.  
 
As we look forward to the next academic year, I am excited about the new opportunities and challenges that lie ahead. We will continue 
to focus on providing a nurturing and stimulating environment where every pupil can thrive.  
 
Thank you all for your continued support and commitment to our school. Have a wonderful and restful summer break.  
 
Best wishes, 
Ms Christofides 

Gratitude and Farewell:   

 

I would like to extend my deepest thanks to our departing staff members for their invaluable contributions and wish them all the best in 

their future endeavours. Many of our staff were on 1 year contracts and will be moving on to new career paths. Others will be moving 

abroad for further experience.  

Ms Fee: As you embark on this new journey of retirement, we want to express our deepest gratitude for the years of dedicated service 

you have given to our school community. Your unwavering commitment and hard work have played a significant role in shaping the 

positive environment our school is known for. Your kindness, patience, and professionalism have not only made our school a better 

place but also touched the lives of countless students, parents, and colleagues.  

Ms Ali: Thank you for exceptional leadership and dedication as the KS2 Phase Leader. Your commitment to fostering a stimulating learn-

ing environment has been instrumental in shaping the educational journey of our Year 6 students. As you move on to your next chapter, 

we want you to know that your impact extends far beyond the classroom walls.  

Ms Begum, Ms Owoo , Ms Ahmed, Mr Clark, Ms Shengying Yin and Ms Sultana: We wish you all the best in your future endeavours. 

Each one of you has played a crucial role in shaping our students’ futures, guiding them through their academic journey, and helping 

them become well-rounded individuals.   

To all staff: Each one of you, from our teachers and support staff to our administrative and premises teams has played a crucial role in 

shaping the successful academic year we’ve had. Your hard work, patience, and dedication have not gone unnoticed and are greatly 

appreciated.  Now, as the summer break begins, I hope you take this time to rest, rejuvenate, and enjoy the sunshine. Whether you’re 

planning a vacation or a staycation, make sure to take time for yourself and enjoy the things you love.  

Wishing you all a wonderful, relaxing, and well-deserved summer break. See you in the new academic year, refreshed and ready to cre-

ate more incredible moments.  


